
Quilting Bees 

December 8, 2022 

Lissa Andersen 

Meeting was called to order at 10:04 at St. Mark’s Methodist Church, Murfreesboro, TN. 

Visitors were Glynda Hylton and Carol Tessner. 

Birthdays for December are Jean M. (12/11), Kitty M. (12/11) and Lindsey D (12/15). 

Secretary minutes were approved.  1st Barb P. 2nd Carol B. 

Treasures report was approved.  1st Jeanna D. 2nd Stephanie M. 

Quilt show was a success.  A detailed expense sheet was available through your email. 

Setup/take down, please see Charlotte M to sign up for a few times a year.  It is part of our responsibility 

as members. 

Charity quilts will be starting over in January.  Laura from Stitcher’s Playhouse in Smyrna donated some 

quilts for charity. 

Please see Sue Porter to sign up to help with our lunches during the first meeting of the month.  She 

needs some for January and February and also all other months following. 

Elections were held.  We have a full board. 

President  Carol B. 

Vice President  Barb P. 

Treasurer  Jan R. 

Co-Secretary  Carol R. and Stephanie M. 

Thank you ladies for stepping up to these important jobs. 

Silent auction for the antique quilt that Mark had donated was postponed until January.  Please consider 

if you would like to have this quilt as a part of your collection. 

The quilt walk was a success.  Thank you Karen Dye for organizing and all the Bees that participated with 

quilts or working during the walk. 

UFO’s were completed this month.  Sarah P. was the winner of the drawing.  Jeanna and Sarah finished 

all of the UFO’s on their list! 

A quilt was presented to Roxann Burren for her service as president of the Bees.  It was a beautiful 

purple Greek Cross pattern.  Thank you Roxann for being our president. 

Meeting was closed at 10:38 and a Christmas party followed.  

  


